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ULC-G5.2 

December 18, 2009 
 

CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2009- 34 
 

To: Subscribers to ULC’s Listing Service for Central and Monitoring Station Burglar 
Alarm System Units (AMCXC) 

Subject: Request for Comments to Extend the Effective Date for Central Station and 
Police Station Connected Alarm Units 

The Second Edition of the Standard for Signal Receiving and Centre and Premise Burglar Alarm 
Control Units, CAN/ULC-S304 dated July 2006 contains revised requirements that become 
effective on December 31, 2009. 

Due to the concerns expressed by a significant representation of the manufacturing community 
for additional time to complete the testing of their products and to implement product 
documentation changes into their manufacturing process, ULC is proposing to extend the 
effective date until July 1, 2010. 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 
 
Please provide your comments on the proposed extension of the effective date.  Written 
comments should be sent by regular mail, or e-mail to the attention of Daniel J. Kaiser 
(Daniel.J.Kaiser@us.ul.com) at UL’s Northbrook Office. If you respond by e-mail, please include 
your full name, title, company address, email address and phone number to ensure a reply.  
Please note that comments may be made public. 

 
All comments should be sent to arrive by December 31, 2009. Unless specifically requested to 
do so, ULC will not acknowledge comments indicating concurrence with this proposal. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your communication on this topic. 
 
 
UNDERWRITERS LABORATORIES OF CANADA 
 

 
 
Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Quality Manager and ULC Mark Program Owner 
 
 


